## **Cosgrove Village Primary School Newsletter**



# Monday 2<sup>nd</sup> October 2023

## This term's value is: Respect

If they respect you,
respect them.
If they disrespect you,
still respect them.
Do not allow the actions
of others to decrease
your good manners,
because
you represent yourself,
not others

# **Dates for your Diary**

Monday 2<sup>nd</sup> and Tuesday 3<sup>rd</sup> October: Bikeability – Class 3

Monday 2<sup>nd</sup> October: After-School Clubs start back – email confirmation of places sent

Friday 6<sup>th</sup> October: Celebration Assembly 2.45pm

**Tuesday 10**<sup>th</sup> **October:** Information Session for All Parents, 3:30-4:30 – Hall **Wednesday 11**<sup>th</sup> **October:** Trust Meeting Class 3 Parents Only, 4:00-5:00pm

Monday 16<sup>th</sup> October: Whole School Vaccination Friday 20<sup>th</sup> October: Last day of Autumn Term 1 Tuesday 31<sup>st</sup> October: School re-opens to pupils

#### PE

Class 1: Monday & Friday

Class 2: Monday & Wednesday

Class 3: Monday



Please can you child come into school wearing their PE kit, trainers, long hair tied back and earrings removed please.

# **Reading Book change days**

Class 1: Monday Class 2: Monday Class 3: Monday



Please can reading books and reading records be brought into school daily – **Thank You** 



Stars of the Week: Chester, Mia, Jessica

Special Mentions: Violet, Leo, Nora, Rock, Beau

Home Awards: Molly

Please remember to send in any home awards or achievements – we love to see what your children have been up to!

#### From Mrs Busari

We sent out an email "Save the Date" last week for an information session for parents. We will be holding a parent information session on Tuesday  $10^{\rm th}$  October about ways to support your child with their learning at home.

If your child is in Class 1, this is a great opportunity to hear about how the children are taught to read with phonics, and will give you a greater understanding of how to support children in the early stages if reading. If

your child is in Class 2 and 3, you will hear about how you can support your child with reading, spellings and times tables. If you have a child in each class, if you haven't heard about phonics teaching, go to that talk first and then we can catch you up with the other sessions after. They should last around 30 minutes. Children are welcome to come to the sessions too.

Over the last few weeks, our Class 3 children have been having a wonderful time taking part in the TRUST programme on the Courteenhall Estate. This is a five-week programme where the children have been every Thursday with two sessions left to come.

Whilst there the children learn skills and the importance of Trying, Resilience, Understanding and Empathy, Self-Regulation and Teamwork. A big well done to the children in Class 3, every week they have pushed themselves and are embracing all the activities and challenges that they meet.

I hope that you all have a lovely week in school.

With best wishes,

Mrs Jude Busarí

**Executive Head Teacher** 

## **Tuck Shop Friday**



We will be holding a tuck shop again after school this Friday – everything 50p



# **Parents Evening**

Please return your reply slip to the school office by **Friday 6**<sup>th</sup> **October** 

Confirmation of your time will be emailed out to you.

#### Thank You



Flu Vaccination

Details emailed to everyone

# Monday 16th October

Deadline to consent: Wednesday 11<sup>th</sup>
October

Please email the school office if you do not give your consent